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Garden Conservancy honors John Kaul 
Greene of Lake Forest 
By Staff  Report Special to the Tribune 

John Kaul Greene of Lake Forest was one of five honorees at the dinner recognized for his 
strong philanthropic leadership, including serving for six years as a member of the Garden 
Conservancy’s board of directors. 

The Garden Conservancy commemorated its 25th Anniversary with a celebratory party at the 
Metropolitan Club in New York City on Dec. 3, during which the leadership awards were 
presented. 

More than 260 guests from 19 states were greeted by co-chairs Susan Burke, Suzanne 
Rheinstein, and Deborah Royce at the Garden Conservancy’s first black-tie event, which raised 
more than $670,000 for the organization’s nation-wide garden preservation, Open Days, and 
educational programs. 

The Garden Conservancy’s president, Jenny Young du Pont, announced that the organization had 
received a separate $500,000 matching grant challenge from the California-based, Kayne 
Foundation. 

The organization works to preserve gardens across the country by partnering with gardeners, 
communities, horticulturists, garden designers, and historians. Since its founding in December, 
1989, the Conservancy has helped save more than 100 outstanding gardens, many of which are 
National Historic Landmarks or are listed on the National Register of Historic Places. 

Since 1995, the Conservancy’s Open Days program has opened nearly 3,000 private gardens 
across the country, welcoming more than one million visitors to beautiful spaces not normally 
open to the public. 

More information at gardenconservancy.org. 
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